Agenda Item #AC3 - Affiliation Agreements with participating Healthcare Agencies

On March 3, 2005, Dr. Benaim asked the following questions regarding Agenda Item #AC3 - Affiliation Agreements with participating Healthcare Agencies:
 

Question:   Why is there no financial impact?  Is this all volunteer or are other agencies picking up the tab?
 

Response:  There is no financial impact on Clinical Agreements for three reasons :
 

1. The hospitals and doctors do not charge the School District for this service . Students go to the medical provider sites for their clinical/practical experiences per the high school Medical Skills program curriculum, which is facilitated by a School Board/Medical Provider jointly approved agreement .
2. There is no additional school-based instructional staff needed to perform this function . Students complete this as part of their high school Medical Skills program curriculum . 
3. There is no charge to the students from the medical provider or School District for participating in their clinical /practical experience.  
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